
Data protection notice applicable to the archived version of the website 
 
This website is currently in an archived form.  
 
When accessing the website, some of your personal data will be processed by the European Data 
Protection Supervisor (EDPS), as controller (contact email: edps@edps.europa.eu), in order to allow 
you to access the website and to prepare aggregated statistical reports on the website’s visits.    
 
The lawfulness for the processing of personal data is Article 5(1)(a) of the Regulation (EU) 2018/1725 
(‘the Regulation) (‘processing is necessary for the performance of a task carried out in the public 
interest or in the exercise of official authority vested in the Union institution or body’) and, specifically, 
those provisions establishing the EDPS and its tasks (in particular, Article 57(1)(b) of the Regulation).  
 
When accessing the website, your IP address, the date and time of your visit (‘technical website's 
visitor logs’) will be collected automatically and processed for technical and security reasons.  
 
Your personal data might be accessed by EDPS staff in charge of information security in case of security 
incidents. Within the same framework (i.e. information security) personal data could be accessed, on 
a need to know basis, by European Commission DIGIT’s and/or CERT-EU’s staff, or staff of the 
processor (OVH - for data storage).  
 
Technical website’s visitor logs are kept for one year.   
 
Technical security measures include appropriate actions to address online security, protect server 
hardware, software and the network from accidental or malicious manipulations and risk of data loss, 
alteration of data or unauthorised access. Organisational measures include restricting access to 
personal data solely to authorised personnel with a legitimate need to know for the purposes of this 
processing operation. Such staff abide by statutory, and when required, additional confidentiality 
agreements. 
 
You have the right to access your personal data and to relevant information concerning how we use 
your personal data. You have the right to ask that we delete your personal data or restrict its use. 
Please note that in some cases restrictions under Article 25 of the Regulation may apply.  
 
You have the right to contact the EDPS Data Protection Officer (DPO) regarding the processing of your 
personal data by email: DPO@edps.europa.eu or via a letter, marked for the attention of the EDPS 
DPO (EDPS postal address: European Data Protection Supervisor, Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels, 
Belgium). 
 
You have also the right to lodge a complaint with the EDPS as a supervisory 
authority: https://edps.europa.eu/data-protection/our-role-supervisor/complaints_en.  
 
For contact information see section CONTACT DETAILS FOR ENQUIRIES REGARDING YOUR PERSONAL 
DATA on the dedicated data protection notice.  
 
We will consider your request, take a decision and communicate it to you. The time limit for processing 
your request is one (1) month. This period may be extended by two (2) further months where 
necessary, taking into account the complexity and the number of the requests. In those cases, the 
EDPS will inform you of the extension within one (1) month of receipt of your request and will provide 
reasons for the delay.   
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